
Gregory and our family started this journey in May of 2007 at that time 

Gregory was diagnosed with T-Cell Lymphoma.  We spent a lot of time in 

the hospital and away from home until October of 2007 when we were 

sent to Seattle for a Bone Marrow Transplant.  We stayed in Seattle until 

the end of February 2008 and were home almost 4 short months before 

Gregory was then diagnosed with high risk ALL he has been in treatment 

again since July 2008 and we are heading to Seattle in January of 2009 for 

a Stem Cell Transplant.  American Childhood Cancer Organization Inland Northwest has provided me a 

place to go talk, laugh, cry and make me feel not so alone in this journey.  The gas vouchers have been 

wonderful since our trip is 80 miles one way for weekly doctor appointments.  The grocery and the 

restaurants cards are great especially in times of high steroid doses when only greasy food will do and 

lots of it.  ACCOIN provides a group that only people walking in our shoes could possibly understand ~ 

the highs and the lows. 

*Note: sadly Gregory passed away on January 1, 2010. 


